
www.qld.gov.au/rbdm 

Call: 13 QGOV (13 74 68)  
(lines open Mon–Fri, 8.30am–4.30pm)

Email: bdm-mail@justice.qld.gov.au

Contact the Registry

You can commemmorate your family’s loss with a Recognition of 
Early Pregnancy Loss certificate.   

This is not a legal document, but it can be used to memorialise 
a loss that took place before 20 weeks gestation or, if weeks are 
unknown, the baby weighed less than 400g.

If your loss took place before 20 weeks

We offer our sincere condolences  
and know that this is a difficult time for you. 

recognition certificate 
Early pregnancy loss

This certificate is free, and there are two certificate designs you  
can choose between.

Apply for your certificate online at   
www.qld.gov.au/RecogniseEarlyPregnancyLoss.
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